Seamus Grant

From: Seamus Grant

Sent: 09 June 2015 15:00

To: pgallagher@meathcoco.ie

Subject: North-South Interconnector Project

Good afternoon Councillor,

| write to inform you that An Bord Pleandla (ABP) { Competent Authority) has concluded the pre-
application process for the North-South Electricity Interconnector project and we have, as Competent
Authority, accepted the PCI application file on 9th June, 2015 under Article 10.4(c) of EU Regulation
347/2013.

Our PCI case file will be made available in due course. Please note that this is a separate process from
the SID process.

As the lodgement of the PCI Application signals the conclusion of the PCI pre-application process, | must
direct you to make any future comments to Kieran Doherty of the An Bord Pleanala SID Division with
administrative responsibiiity for the SID application file.

Regards,

Seamus Grant



